
The Community Relations subcommitee of the Clonard Stewardship Council 
recognises the importance the role of our past students play in our school and 
continue to play in our community.
The Crosslinks magazine features articles from Old Collegians who have a story  
to tell about their experiences at Clonard and the path their lives have taken since 
leaving. We ask if you could please spare the time to provide us with a small article 
and a couple of photos focusing on any or all of your studies, career, achievements, 
family and Clonard memories.

If you would like to contribute to the Crosslinks magazine or update your contact details, please 
provide the following information

Full Name: Maiden Name (if applicable):

Address:

Email:

Years at Clonard/Year of Graduation:

Memories of Clonard

Activities you enjoyed: Camps:

Changes to buildings/grounds:

Life after Clonard

Where did life take you after Clonard (studies, work, achievements, travels, family, Clonard peers):

Would you like to receive a copy of the Crosslinks 
magazine celebrating your time at Clonard?

YES         /           NO

If yes, I would like to receive: (please indicate below):

DIGITAL COPY HARD COPY 
(posted to the address above)

Do you consent to having your image published 
in the school newsletter, social media and school 
publications? 

YES           /           NO

Crosslinks Call for Submissions

Please return completed form and any images to: community@clonard.vic.edu.au
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